
Safe Routes to School  
Scavenger Hunt and Raffle   

In December 2020 and the first week of January 2021, the City of Hillsboro Safe Routes to 
School program hosted its first virtual SRTS Scavenger Hunt & Raffle for students living in 
Hillsboro or going to Hillsboro School District schools. The event was open for students in 
grades Kindergarten through eighth grade and there were participants from every grade. 

Students participated in this event by finding at least 6 of the 8 items on their scavenger hunt 
activity sheet, drawing a picture of the most interesting thing they saw on their walk, and 
submitting a photo of their completed form on our website or mailing it to the City. The items 
on the scavenger hunt were of photos taken in Hillsboro, and focused on items that each child 
might be able to find in their own neighborhood. The goal of this activity was to encourage 
students to stay active while learning remotely. 

Once the event closed,   staff randomly selected   a raffle   winner from the completed activity sheets. 

To show the City’s appreciation   for their efforts during   this extraordinary time,   participants who 
provided   an   address received   a thank you   letter and   stickers.  

Made possible with support from Metro and the Federal Transit Administration.  

Learn more about Hillsboro's Safe Routes to School at Hillsboro-Oregon.gov/SRTS or call 503-681-6146   
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